
From: <arjay36@att.net> 
To: <mlivingston@Utah.gov > 
Date: 6/7/2007 9:20 PM 
Subject: Questar 

I would like to comment on Questar's request to shut out the public during rate cases and deliberations. If 
that is approved, why do we even bother to have a PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION? Isn't the 
commission supposed to be part of the public. This sounds like the way things were set in communist 
countries. They decided what was good for the public, without their input. Is this what we want? I don't 
like what Questar is doing. They don't want to be bothered with embarasing questions and may have to 
justify what they are doing. Please do NOT give in to this act of cutting out the public. 


